Summer Learning 2024
380 Montgomery Street s
Coquitlam, BC ummer

www.sd43summerlearning.ca [EAR”'”G

To the Police Department,

The person submitting this letter to you is seeking a volunteer position with the Summer Learning
program in the Coquitlam School District for July and/or August of 2024. In order for this person to
volunteer, School District No. 43 Coquitlam is requesting a Criminal Record Check for the vulnerable
sector.

Yours truly,

Kim Cuellar,
Principal
School District 43 Summer Learning
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